All About Kids
Supervised Visitation and Monitored Exchange Services

Protocol to Reduce the Risk of Exposure to COVID-19

Because we are concerned about the health and safety of our staff and our families, we would like to
ensure that folks entering our facility are healthy and free of the following symptoms: Cough, shortness
of breath, fever of 100.40 and above, chills, muscle pain, sore throat, and new loss of taste or smell.

Request for Services: Court Issued Orders, Self-Referrals, or DCF Referrals
1. All court orders and referrals can be submitted to All About Kids via email

msnyder@cvoeo.org

Initial Meeting: Intake

1. AAK staff will meet individually with parties, custodial parent and visiting parent, to review program
guidelines and procedures. Participants will be asked to sign documents to ensure the additional safety
needs of Covid-19 are understood and being followed.

Reestablishing Parent Child Contact following Covid-19 Suspension

These guidelines will ensure the best possible outcomes for visits here at All About Kids

1. Staggered arrivals will continue, with the visiting parent arriving 15 minutes before the visit begins.
2) Masks are to be worn by all parties, exceptions for children under 2 years of age.

3) Staff will take the temp of visiting parent upon their arrival at AAK, verify the reading with parent, and
confirm that they are symptom free.

4) Staff will ask the custodial parent to take their child’s temperature upon their arrival, verify reading
with staff, and confirm that they are symptom free.

5) Staff will disinfect thermometer between each use.

6) Everyone coming into AAK will be asked or either wash hands or use hand sanitizer upon entering and
exiting building.

7) We will be using the fireplace room only. This keeps exposed surfaces to a minimum to avoid the
spread of germs.


mailto:msnyder@cvoeo.org

8) Visiting parents will bring their own games and toys, books or projects. We suggest you bring 3 or 4
items that can be easily wiped off with disinfectant. No stuffed animals at this time.

9) The kitchen is not available. Snack can be brought for child; currently no meals will be shared at AAK.
10) We are unable to accommodate animals on site.

11) Due to the complexity of keeping the shared spaces clean, we are only offering one hour visits per
week per family at this time. This allows both staff and participants time to thoroughly clean all common
areas between visits.

12) We may need to modify how some services can be provided to families in order to maintain high
quality trauma informed safety driven services.

13) Please remember to practice social distancing, following the recommended 6 feet.

As always, our first concern is safety. During this time of a public health crisis, we are doing our best to
see that children continue to foster a positive relationship with the visiting parent in a manner that
insures a safe and successful visit.

| agree to follow these guidelines
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